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Ottawa, Sth September, 1904.

sir,-

In reply to your letter of the lat instant

regarding the application of Frank Williams of Sarnia Band

for a loan of $100.00 to be used in repairing his house on

the Sarna Reserve I have to request that you will inform

the Department as to this Indian's number on the pay-list

and the number of persons in his family. This information

should be given in every instance where application for loan

is made.

Your obedient

Fowhaan

Secretæry.

A. English, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

sarnia, Ont.
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